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Reminder 

As you may be aware from recent news, many schools are finding it difficult to acquire 

substitute teachers.  In the event of an excessive staff shortage our school may need to send 

certain classes home when all options are exhausted.  You will be informed beforehand by the 

school text service. This would only be as a last resort. 

If you have changed your number, please make sure you notify the office. 
 

 

 

Photographer 

The Photographer will be back in school on TUESDAY 11th JANUARY to take Class Photos 

of Years 1, 4 and 7, and the Nursery, along with Family Photos of any child linked with 

Years 1, 4 and 7. (He will also be doing a ‘pick-up’ of any children from these groups who 

were absent on his previous visit.) 
 

 

Term 2 

 

Wednesday 5th January - Tuesday 12th April (1/2 day and no meals 

served) 

 

Half Term - Monday 14th - Friday 18th February (inclusive) 

 

Thursday 17th March - OFF St. Patrick’s Day 

 

Easter Break - Wednesday 13th - Friday 22nd April (inclusive) 
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